
ITCPDELTACOM 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

700 Boulevard South, Suite 101 I Huntsvllle. AL 35802 I 1-256-382-3843 
FAX 1-256-382-3936 

August 25, 1999 

RE: 1999 ALEC Data Request Update - Notice of Intent for Confidential 
and Proprietary Treatment 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Pursuant to the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, 25-22.006, I am 
enclosing for filing with the Commission, 1TC"DeltaCom Communications, Inc.'s 
("ITC"DeltaCom"), updated response to the Local Service Data Request stamped 
"confidential and proprietary". The information enclosed is being filed by 
1TC"DeltaCom at the request of Commission staff. 

1TC"DeltaCom requests Confidential and proprietary treatment of the responses 
since they contain highly proprietary business information. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the enclosed cover 
letter and mailing it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope. 

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (256) 
650-3864. 

Sincerely, 5 - 4  
Brian Musselwhite 
Regulatory Manager 
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